
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                       AUGUST 6, 2018 

 

Bel Air High School to Welcome Freshmen in a New Way 
 

Bel Air High School is inviting incoming freshmen to attend a success session designed to get 

them ready for their high school experience and to think about new ways to approach challenges. 

 

Going beyond the traditional Freshmen Fest, the school is providing the opportunity for 

incoming freshmen to listen to advice from current and former Bel Air High School students, 

navigate the campus and master locker combinations, design a four-year path to graduation and 

beyond, celebrate unity, and more!   

 

Bobcat Nation is ready to welcome their new freshmen and want them to start high school on the 

right paw! 

 

Members of the media are invited to attend the event.  Please confirm your attendance with 

Jillian Lader via email at Jillian.Lader@hcps.org.  

 

---------------- 

 

WHAT: Bel Air Bobcats Welcome Incoming Freshmen 

 

WHEN:  Sessions will be held: 

Wednesday, August 8, 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

   Wednesday, August 15, 8:00-11:00 a.m. 

   Thursday, August 16, 1:00-4:00 p.m. 

    

WHERE:  Bel Air High School 

   100 Heighe Street 

   Bel Air, MD  21014 
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